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CHAIRMAN

The Honorable Harold Brown
Secretary of Defense
Washington, D. C. 20301

Dear Mr. Secretary:

I wish to express my appreciation to you for the support. the
Department of Defense provided during the NRC response to the
Three Mile Island accident. The promptness and extent of the
support provided by the National Military Command Center was
gratifyir ;

We look forward to continuing cooperation during the future
recovery efforts at Three Mile Island.
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